From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Laura Flores"; Oberding. Tomas, EMNRD

Cc: Michael Burton; Hickert, Aaron; TButters@linnenergy.com; Haines, Jeff

Subject: RE: Linn - Humphrey Queen Battery (HQU #016) (1R-2880, 1R-2876, 1R-2838) Closure Request
Date: Friday, May 12, 2017 10:21:00 AM

Dear Ms. Flores:
Note: PLSS is incorrect on the first page of the closure report.

The closure report for 1RP-2838, 1RP-2876, and 1RP-2880 is DENIED. Please provide documentation
that corrective action activities (i.e., delineation, remediation, abatement) were conducted for each
of these incidents. NMOCD has documentation for 1RP-2880 of chloride-impacted soil to 55 ft. bgs
without resolution.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Laura Flores [mailto:Iflores@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:41 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>; Hickert, Aaron <AHickert@linnenergy.com>;
TButters@linnenergy.com; Haines, Jeff <JHaines@linnenergy.com>

Subject: Linn - Humphrey Queen Battery (HQU #016) (1R-2880, 1R-2876, 1R-2838) Closure Request

Ms. Yu,

Attached is the Closure Request for the Humphrey Queen Battery (HQU #016) (1R-3880, 1R-2876,
1R-2838) site.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Thank you,
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Laura Flores

Report Writer

Environmental Department

Diversified Field Service, Inc.

206 W Snyder | Hobbs, NM 88240

Phone: 575.964.8394 | Fax: 575.964.8396



